Friday 19th October 2018

For our class performance in the celebration assembly on Thursday 25th October we are performing a song from ‘Oliver’.  Please could your child wear an old t-shirt (preferably dirty and ripped to look authentic!) and a pair of old shorts / trousers (again ripped if possible).  Your child is welcome to come into school dressed up on the day of the assembly.  They will need to bring their uniform to change into afterwards.

Many thanks for your help and we look forward to seeing you then.


Mrs Thomas & Miss Moran
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